
From: Fitch, Julie A. 
Sent: 2/13/2014 9:53:33 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Automatic reply: Reminder and update: PG&E Gas leak optimization pilot program -

Sacramento field visit opportunities 

I am out of the office until Thursday, February 13, 2014. I am checking emails intermittently but not 
frequently. For immediate assistance in Commissioner Peterman's office, please contact Cristine 
Fernandez at cmf@cpuc.ca.gov or call 415-703-1407. Thanks. 

Julie 
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